PETER BUCKLEY
STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 5

Dear Gene,

Thank you for sharing your comments in support of OSP Fish & Wildlife
Officers. The Co-Chairs' 2009-11 Recommended Budget released last
week is a working budget that will undoubtedly be modified over the next
few weeks, and | will be sure to keep your concerns in mind as.the
budget discussions proceed.
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